January 3, 1996

Mr. Jerome B. Agel 2 Peter Cooper Road New York, N.Y. 10010

Dear Mr. Agel:

This is in response to your letter of December 28, 1995, regarding certain testimony taken by the Warren Commission in executive session. Your inquiry is best directed to the National Archives, as this matter relates to the JFK Assassination Records Collection. You may write to the Archives at:

JFK Liaison

National Archives and Records Administration

Washington, DC 20408

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq.

Associate Director